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Our Editorial Policy 

To Our Readers: This publi-

cation is the voice of your 

local and international  

union,  and it is our main 

vehicle for bringing you the 

views and actions of the 

leaders you elected. The 

publication is also the voice 

of the membership, and we 

welcome articles from UAW 

members. All articles should 

contribute positively to the 

welfare of this union and its 

members. We will accept no 

attacks on any union leader 

or member. We reserve the 

right to edit letters to the 

editor for length.  
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     President’s Report          
  I’d like to start by reminding everyone that Labor Day is September 4th and Local 434 will 

be participating in the Labor Day Parade again this year.  Please feel free to walk with us in 

the parade.  We will be lining up in the John Deere Harvester Works parking lot beginning 

at 8am and the parade will begin at 11am on September 4th. 

Labor Day celebrations originated in New York City in 1882 to celebrate workers and their 

achievements.  It originated at a time when working conditions were poor and unsafe and 

work hours were long.  The original celebration was organized by the Central Labor Union.  

Labor Day became a Federal holiday on June 28, 1894, when Congress passed an act     

making the first Monday in September of each year a legal holiday. 

On the insurance side of things, there has been a recent influx of members being charged a 
“specialty” copay when they visit an urgent care clinic.  That copay is incorrect for an urgent 
care facility.  It should only be a regular office visit copay.  If you have had an issue with 
this, please feel free to contact me at the Hall or come down to see me.  

   

In Solidarity, 

Brian Moens 

          President  

                   Safety Report YTD                  

  Seeding      Cylinder                                                               

  First Aid     66                   First Aid     24  

  OSHA        14                   OSHA        7  

  Near Miss   134   9 open                                 Near Miss   80  6 open 

    Holidays 2023 
September 4th               

November 10th, 23rd, 

and 24th                

December 25th and 

26th 

     August Chairman’s Report  

 

Welcome back from shutdown and inventory adjustment weeks.  At this time 
we have no grievances.  They have all been resolved.  
We have had 21 grievances for the year with none outstanding. We have had 
some issues with PPE if you are not in a green area you need to have Boots 
with internal or external METATORSALS no exceptions please be safe and 
follow the protocol.  

 

 

In Solidarity, 

Clyde Septer 

                    Chairman  

 If you are an active member and have not signed up for our Local 434 group 
texting app (RCS Connect) please do so now!  We will text out any informa-
tion the Local needs to inform the members of through this texting app 
(usually 1 to 3 texts a month).  It is a great resource to communicate with eve-
ryone, but only if you are signed up.  Call the Union Hall at (309)755-5046 or 
the Committee Office (309)765-7077 or email your name, current cell phone 
number to UAW434fs@gmail.com if you would like to start receiving our in-
formational texts.     

  Passing’s:             

George D. Gritton 100 of 

Aledo, IL  

Michael “Mike” Thonn 

76 of Moline, IL 

Brian Valentine  83 of 

Sebring, FL 

mailto:UAW434fs@gmail.com
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Important Telephone Numbers 
Local 434 Union Office  1-309-755-5046 

434 Committee Office 1-309-765-7077  
or 1-309-765-7088 

MetLife Legal Service 1-800-821-6400 
Mental Health or Chemical                    

Dependency/United Behavioral Services    
1-800-867-6758 

Fidelity Investment  1-800-354-3427 
Deere Direct   1-888-432-3373 

United Healthcare 1-888-533-3731     
You can create an account 

www.myuhc.com 
Benefits Center 1-844-689-7833    

www.yourbenefitsresources.com/deere 

UAW LOCAL 434 
630 19th STREET 
EAST MOLINE 61244 

This months Union meeting is Sunday, 

 August 20, 2023 at 10:00 A.M.  

E-board meeting at 7:45 A.M. and Steward Council at 9:00 A.M. 

Next months meeting is September 17, 2023 at 10:00 A.M.                                 

www.region4.uaw.org/uaw-local-434   

Check us out on Facebook under  

 UAW Local 434 

           ATTENTION 434 RETIREES  
 
FIRST WEDNESDAY OF EVERY MONTH 

Lunch starts at noon and doors open at 10 if you want to come 

early and catch up!  Call for your reservation by Noon Monday 

prior to the meeting.                                                              
Cost is $8.00 per person.                 
Bob Buller at 309-738-3740 

Notice to Retirees:    Due to a price increase from our vendors, our Retiree members have voted to increase 

the cost of dinners from $7.00 to $8.00 effective at our September meeting.  

 

Retiree’s monthly lunch menu                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                          

September is Roast Beef,             

October is Chicken             

November is Turkey,               

December is Chicken 

 Schools are starting           

back up so be             

watching for children 

and buses and        

remember never pass 

the stop sign. 


